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Summer Recreation and Enrichment: (as of 6/13/2018) 

Take a Trip to the Horse Races: Canterbury Park 3                    

Spring Youth Soccer 109                    

Wood Pallet Sign April 10                    

Wood Pallet Sign May 11                    

Water Aerobics 18                    

10U Boys Baseball 27                    

12U Boys Baseball 13                    

14U Boys Baseball 11                    

12U Girls Softball 27                    

Rookie Baseball 24                    

Pigtail Softball 22                    

Tee-Ball Session I 15                    

Tee-Ball Session II 16                    

Ball Basics Session I 19                    

Ball Basics Session II 21                    

Prek-1st Grade Summer Basketball Camp 27                    

2-6th Grade Girls Summer Basketball Camp 41                    

2-6th Grade Boys Summer Basketball Camp 43                    

Summer Track and Field Camp 81                    

8-12th Grade Volleyball Camp #1 with Amber 

Zitzow 

12                    

9-12th Grade Volleyball Camp #2 with Quang Vo 9                    

9-12th Grade Volleyball Camp #3 JK Elite 12                    
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6-8th Grade Volleyball Camp #3 JK Advanced 7                    

Youth Golf 30                    

Palestra Soccer Camp 1st-4th Grade 17                    

Palestra Soccer Camp 5-8th Grade 7                    

Summer Soccer K-2nd Grade 29                    

Summer Soccer 3rd-8th Grade 33                    

Hunter Safety Class 17                    

Summer Dance Workshop 13                    

Horse Appreciation I 8                    

Horse Appreciation II 9                    

Horse Appreciation III 5                    

August Horse Camp 8                    

Sole Sisters 19                    

Summer Art Camp 1st-5th Grade 24                    

Summer Advanced Art Camp 13                    

Lego Robotics I 12                    

Lego Robotics II 6                    

Lego Robotics III 5                    

Summer Science K-2nd Grade 10                    

Sneak Peak into Preschool 1                    

Total Registration as of 6/13/2018:  844 

Total Registrations as of 6/14/2017:  605 

 
Kids’ Club Highlights: 

● Average morning numbers for May:  12 

● Average afternoon numbers for May: 28 
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● Summer:  we have 64 kids registered Our average for the first week of summer was 35 

per day. Our schedule is to go to the pool on M/W/Th and offer summer camp choices 

for the kids in the morning.  We are using the preschool rooms as our home rooms. The 

kids have been bringing their own lunch.  Jacquie Davis is driving our summer bus for 

our kids.  We are so fortunate to have her! 

 

Summer Rec Update: 

June 4-8:   

● We kicked off our summer rec program with the basketball camp, track camp, youth golf 

and traveling ball practices and games!   

● Traveling Baseball: We had 27 sign up for the 10U Baseball so we had to split the teams 

and have 2 R-P 10U Baseball Teams. Our coaches this year for Traveling Baseball are: 

10U: Blake Lea and Ethan Anderson, 12U: Ben Ansell and Landon Skalet, 14U: Jordan 

Aug. 

● Traveling Softball: Dani Kingsley and Allie Oian are the coaches for the 12U team. There 

are 27 girls signed up for the 12U. Due to double header game scheduling, we divided 

the team into 3 teams and per game night, 2 teams join to play the double header 

games.  

● Basketball camp:  we had 111 total participate for basketball camp. 

● Track Camp:  we had 81 for track camp.  The youth track meet went very well and we 

had youth from Fillmore-Central and St. Charles along with RPH youth.  About 40+ 

participated this year. Which was a great turn out! 

● Youth Golf:  we have 30 signed up for youth golf.  Special thanks to Trey Ritter and the 

Ferndale Country Club staff for being great instructors for our youth.   

● Special thanks to all the coaches:  Chris Drinkall, Jade Pelzl, Gary Wade, Jen Hengel, 

Kathy Wade, Nikki Schultz and Dale Moga.  We had many of our current students and 

alumni helping as well!   

 

June 11-15:   

● Voice lessons began the week of June 11.  Bethany Engen is teaching the lessons to 7 

students that signed up.   

● Tee-Ball, Ball Basics, Pigtails, Sole Sisters all begin this week.   

● Horse Camp I, II, III and Art Camp and Advanced Art Camp began this week 

  

Lille By Preschool: 

● We are currently at 69 registrations for next school year so far.   

● We held our Preschool Graduation on Wednesday, May 30.  We had 38 graduates for 

the class of 2031!   

● We finished up the school year with offering the $37,500 for the Pathways II scholarship 

for our families that qualified. We are fortunate to have the scholarship program next 

year as well. We will need to reapply for the 2019-2020 / 2020-2021 school years. 

 


